
 
 
SSGA welcomes new director – Charlotte Greenshields 
 

At the January 13, 2022 Annual Meeting, the Saskatchewan 
Seed Growers’ Association welcomed Charlotte Greenshields 
as a new director to its Board. 
 
As part of a family operation (in the Semans area) that has 
been involved in pedigreed seed production for over 40 years, 
Charlotte looks forward to becoming more involved in the 
pedigreed seed industry at a different level.   

 
Charlotte attended the University of Saskatchewan and spent summers inspecting 
pedigreed seed crops with CFIA.  As a Professional Agrologist, she has worked in the 
agricultural industry for a number of years, currently as Pedigreed Seed Territory 
Manager with Canterra Seeds. 
 
Charlotte is an active volunteer with many non-profit charities and sees this new role as 
Director with SSGA as opportunity to contribute to her pedigreed seed community. 
 
Welcome Charlotte! 
 
 


